
 
    

Term 2 Week 2, 22nd of April 2024 – 26th of April 2024 
IMPORTANT NOTICES THIS WEEK 
 

 Congratulations to students who participated in the Cross Country today. Well done!! 

 Thank you to parents for your support in regard to student safety, school access, and gate closures this week. 

 Feedback received has been positive, with staff and students feeling safer onsite. 

 We look forward to meeting Parents and Carers at Parent Teacher Interviews next week.  Book online through 
DayMap.  

 P&C Meeting will be held next Tuesday, 23 April, from 5pm in the PAC.  All welcome.  

MONDAY 
22/04  Toowoomba East Children’s Theatre Collaboration (9am-11.30am) 

TUESDAY 
23/04 

 DD Trials Hockey 10-12 Years Boys and Girls 
 DD Trials Touch Football 13-15 Years 16-18 Years Boys and Girls (Kearney Springs) 
 ANZAC Day Service (9am- 10.30am) 
 P&C Meeting, PAC 5pm 

WEDNESDAY 
24/04 

 DD Trials Touch Football 10-12 Years Boys and Girls (Kearney Springs) 
 Arts Rewards Excursion (Brisbane) 
 Year 7/10 Parent Teacher interviews (3.15pm-6pm at the MPC) 

THURSDAY 
25/04  Public Holiday – ANZAC Day 

FRIDAY 
26/04  Drama East Collaboration (9am – 10.30am) 

 

 With change of weather comes increased illness.  If your child becomes unwell at school, we will call home for 
them to be collected from the Student Centre.  Students should not be contacting home directly, but requesting 
a note from their current teacher referring them to Sick Bay.  

 Collecting students from school early - We can appreciate that there are some instances where students may 
need to be collected before school finishes.  If you are aware that your child will be leaving early, please ensure 
they present to the Student Centre before school with a note - or give us a call early in the day - or email 
StudentCentre@toowoombashs.eq.edu.au and a leave request will be issued. Students will be released from 
class with minimal disruption. For emergency cases - please contact the Student Centre, and we will 
endeavour to get students from class, but as you can appreciate, this may not always be possible.  

 Students late to school – to approve this, we will need either a phone call / note / parent present at student 
centre or an email - StudentCentre@toowoombashs.eq.edu.au 

 Parent Teacher Interviews will be held at the MPC on Wednesday, 24 April.  Bookings can be made via the 
DayMap Portal Daymap Interviews Guide. Bookings close at 3pm on Tuesday 23 April. 

 A position as Canteen and Uniform Shop Assistant has become available at our school. Minimum is 2.5 days 
per week and maximum of 5 days per week. For more details click the link provided  Retail Assistance Position 
Description 
 

Regards 
TSHS Administration 

   
Winter Uniforms 

available at the  
TSHS uniform shop   

OPEN 
 8am – 10:45am daily 
or by appointment. 


